 SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1Tonight's meeting was the first step toward the SEC taking a major action on campus and in our community. Here is what we talked about:

Housekeeping:

1. Not to be redundant but please, please, please accept your member agreement and take the quiz on STUEY (http://www.gvsu.edu/studentlife/stuey/login.htm) to become an official member.

2. Dues are due so please get those in ASAP.

Updates:

3. We made $135 at our Family Weekend Bake Sale fund raiser. Thanks again for everyone who participated in that event- it was a blast and a HUGE success.

4. We need people to commit to working this Friday, October 3rd at the Witch's Walk. When the idea was first brought up there were a lot of interested folks- where are you? Please contact Lissa (lissa.marques@yahoo.com) if you still want to participate. We need at least 13 ppl to work the event so if you are signed up get some friends to go!!!!

5. All fund raising monies will be donated to the "Get SEC members out to Power Shift 2009" which is happening in February.

Discussion:

6. Marta Johnson talked about how the SEC can start to take action, how to identify who holds the power, and who our targets are. This information will be put to use at next week's meeting when Sarah and Amy discuss the proposed Sulfide Mine in Marquette, MI. Our first major action will be planned around this issue so come with ideas and excitement!!!

7. We are also working with the College Democrats and College Republicans on putting together comprehensive voting packets about our national and local candidates. If you are interested in helping in this process please let me know. A planning meeting is to be scheduled very soon.

8. Members of the SEC and MSSC will be running Power Vote (www.powervote.org) on campus this semester. If you are interested please contact Sarah (charties@student.gvsu.edu) for more information. Our first major Grand Rapids event will be the Will Steger Bus Tour on the 17th of this month. Mark your calendars!

